
  

 
         

From: Board of Pharmacy <pharmacy.subscriberlist@DCA.CA.GOV> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 08, 2017 3:29 PM 
To: PHARM-GENERAL@DCALISTS.CA.GOV 
Cc: Pharmacy_Subscriberlist@DCA 
Subject: Recall notice - Iroko 

Iroko is recalling the item/lots below due to the potential for the product to be out of specification for 
impurities.  This recall is to the Retail level.  Affected product started shipping August 17, 2015.  

Please immediately check your inventory, quarantine, discontinue distribution of the affected product, and 
contact your wholesaler for directions. 

Description Lot # Exp Date NDC UPC 

INDOCIN 017600015 09/30/2018 

42211010243 34221110243 
SUPP 017600014 08/31/2018 
50MG 30 017600011 01/31/2018 
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